
 

 

Fairfield Bocce Federation 
Minutes of the Board Meeting: November 14, 2024 
 

Roll Call: Board Members present were- (X- Present) (U-Unexcused) (E- Excused) 
X- Marvin Bailey X- Jim Shepherd E- Joyce Wilson 
X- Paul Scheet X- Vincent Loiacono X- Tom McLoughlin 
E- Frank Berardi E- Alex Vasquez X- Steve Ramos 
 
Minutes: The minutes from the 8/24 and 9/19 were approved. The minutes from the 
10/10 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: There is $15, 831.18 in the account. There was an anonymous donation 
of $500. All dues have been collected- $2872.50. 
 
Al Sacco: Dave McKenzie is back. Joyce Wilson will help as needed. Others have emerged to 
volunteer. Marvin Bailey will also volunteer when needed. 
 
Bocce League Manager: Priscilla Barret has stepped down. 
THE POSITION OF BOCCE LEAGUE MANAGER IS OPEN AND AVAILABLE. THE FAIRFIELD BOCCE 
FEDERATION WELCOMES ANY INTEREST IN THIS POSITION.  ALL THOSE WHO ARE 
INTERESTED ARE ENCOURAGE TO CONTACT MARVIN BAILEY, LEAGUE PRESIDENT OR ANY 
MEMBER OF THE BOARD. 
 
Awards Banquet Director: Details of the Spring Banquet are to be determined. 
 
Tournament Director: The calendar of events has been published for 2025. In addition 
by the end of the month the Secretary will post all tournament dates on the website calendar. 
 
Maintenance & Supply Director: Courts are all covered. Maintenance date for all volunteers 
will be announced in an email and on the calendar on the website. We need to do a winter 
deep raking of the courts. 
 
Schedule and Standings Website Manager: Things are going good. All scores and standings are 
up to date. The program is working well with Sideline. Options exist within the program to 
enter new members as needed. One of the teams has recruited new members. Paul Scheet will 
learn how to input events into the website calendar. The daily schedules will NOT be inputted. 
The Board Meetings will be listed, tournaments will be listed, special announcements of 
general interest will all be listed on the calendar. 
 
Old Business: ON DECEMBER 14, 2024 THERE WILL BE CHRISTMAS WRAPPING IN THE MAIN 
LOBBY. ALL VOLUNTEERS ARE WELCOMED AND NEEDED!  
 
 



 

 

New Business: Changes to roster need to be given to Marvin Bailey. We will need the name, 
email address, and phone number for any new member. The capos are responsible to collect 
dues for any new members. Poles for the indoor courts will be reinstalled by Vincent Loiacono 
as soon as he has time available. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:55 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Paul Scheet, Secretary 

 


